

# St. John's Area School Weekly Newsletter

www.saintjohnsschool.net www.facebook.com/stjohnsareaschool



# **Up Coming Dates:**

February 19: Duelm KC's Breakfast, 8:30-12:00 February 20: No School – Presidents Day February 21: No School, Teacher In-service

February 26: Soup Fest

March 3: Science Fair, Grs. 5 & 6

March 9-10: No School

March 10-11: SJAS Garage Sale March 13-17: J-Club Book Fair

March 19: Duelm KC's Breakfast, 8:30-12:00 March 20: FFF (Home and School) Meeting March 26: Spring Raffle and Breakfast

## **Mass Notes**

Tues: 8:30 am, Grades 3, 4, 5 Wed: 10:00 am, All School

Thursday: 8:30am, Grades 1, 2, 6

### Soup Fest - Silent Auction

The 6th annual Signature Soup Fest will be on Sunday, February 26th from 4:30-7:00pm in the school gym. Donated soups are being provided by GoodFella's, Bailey Ray's, Jack & Jim's and Jax Firehouse Grille and Bar. Come taste and vote for your favorite soup! There will be a Silent Auction with fun items for the kids! Proceeds go to school activities, busing, and classroom needs. Hope to see you there!



## **SJAS Garage Sale**

The annual Garage Sale will be in the school gym on March 10<sup>th</sup> and 11<sup>th</sup> from 8:00am-3:00pm. If you would like to donate items, they can be dropped off at the school March 6th - 9th during school hours.



# **Trading Cards**

We have had an increasing problem with children bringing Pokémon or other trading cards on the bus and to school. Please keep Pokémon and other trading cards at home. Thank you!

# **Spring Raffle Tickets**

Please be sure to sell raffle tickets whenever you can at social functions, after Mass, etc. (with permission). Every little bit of selling helps SJAS a great deal!



#### Sick Children

Once again this week we had many children go home sick. Please check your child for fevers in the morning and keep them home, fever free for 24 hours. Also, be sure your child has his/her own mittens to stop the spread of germs (by borrowing a friend's or the school's mittens).

#### Open House at St. John's Area School

We had two SJAS Open Houses this year. If you, or someone you know, were unable to make it to one of our Open Houses, please call the school and we'd be happy to give you registration materials and a tour of the classrooms!